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12th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is normally at this time of year when you would be contacted and invited to sign up to a bumper 

evening of entertainment and thrills entitled “How to support your child with their Maths.” 

You will also know that normality disappeared back in March and was recently replaced by the “new 

normal” and so we are unfortunately not able to invite parents into school for this event. 

However, all is not lost! I am excited to embrace this “new normal” and I have put together my own 

video titled: “How to support your child with their Maths learning from home.” 

This video is aimed specifically at parents/carers of children at the Priory School and outlines how 

easy it is to support your child with their Maths learning outside of school hours. 

The video can be found on our school website here: 

https://priory.tpstrust.co.uk/life-at-school/curriculum/maths/ 

It is the second video down on that page. 

It’s run time is a little under 2% of a day and I can guarantee it will help you have a better 

understanding of the simple things you can do that will make a massive difference to supporting 

your child’s learning in Maths. 

I do hope you find it useful.  

If you would like to let me know how useful you found it or if there is anything else you would like 

further information about that I do not cover in this video then can you please let me know through 

the email info@tpstrust.co.uk. 

Thank you so much for you continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Tudor 

Head of Maths 

The Priory School 
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